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Fax 505-241-3415  
 
 
Monday, March 30, 2015 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
After meeting with John Battaglia, Richard Dineen, and Ron Satriana and reviewing the 
attached updated grading and drainage plan, sheet C-001, PNM approves the design of 
the drainage pond in relation to the existing wood poles, downguys, and anchors. 
Minimum clearance requirements on both sides of the existing primary pole are to be 5’ 
on the sides and 3’ in the front. This will allow PNM trucks to access the pole for 
maintenance and/or for replacement purposes. The down guys and anchors should be 
outside the pond area per sheet C-001. The secondary pole to the Northeast will be 
accessed from the property to the North or by a crane if access is not possible. If you 
have any questions please feel free to contact me at 719-337-1599.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Adrian Pereida 
 
Adrian Pereida  
Engineer II 
System Reliability 
 
 

  



 


